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Comments: To whom it may concern:

As an avid snowmobile and OSV enthusiast  the proposed actions and regulations for OSV use in Stanislaus

National Forest are of major concern. OSV recreation is a staple of the region during winter months, it must be

protected. OSV travel makes little to no impact on the permanent eco system. Please consider a course of action

that incorporates winter OSV recreation and preserves it for generations to come


